

Operation Wildcat

"Meeting the needs of All students in our District"

Project Thanksgiving

Help us provide all the items for a wonderful Thanksgiving meal for MASD families in need. We are collecting the following items in donation bins at all the MASD school offices through November 13th:

Items Needed
stuffing
canned vegetables
canned sweet potatoes
instant potatoes
cranberry sauce
gravy, rolls
toothbrushes



Please leave donated items in the Project Thanksgiving bins at any of the MASD schools. Gift cards and turkey certificates should be sent into school offices; they can also be mailed to or dropped off at MMS c/o "Operation Wildcat, attn: Project Thanksgiving", MASD, 1750 South Market Street, Mechanicsburg PA 17055. Any questions, please contact Angie Stevens 717-873-1002 angelastevens9@yahoo.com

Your contributions will help make a difference this holiday season for MASD families.



If your family would like to receive a Thanksgiving Basket, need help with making the holidays a reality for your family, or are in need of warm clothing for winter, please contact your child's school guidance counselor or nurse. All information is kept in strict confidence by the school staff. Please contact your child's school no later than November 6th if you would like a Thanksgiving basket, or if you need help with the holidays. Please contact the school at any time for clothing needs.

For information on Operation Wildcat and/or how to get involved, contact Leslie Collins 717-795-7372, operationwildcatmasd@gmail.com or visit our website www.operationwildcat.org